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Manhattan, Kansas

October 11, 1955

Division of Extension
Department of Radio

Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska
Dear Mr, Nittler:
Thank you for your letter of October 7,

This letter is verification of your report, I am attaching
our program schedule as you requested,

Sincerely,

Loornard 72 felled”

Bernard P. Holbert
Chief Engineer
Radio Station KSAC
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